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Monday 15th July 2024 
 
 

Colour Runner 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you will know, our Colour Runner event is this Wednesday. Many thanks to 
everyone for their hard work in gaining sponsorship money – it is looking to be a 
fantastic event! If you are yet to bring in your sponsorship money (minimum £8 per 
participant) this needs to be in school no later than Wednesday, please. Please find 
below some key information for the day  
 
Clothing 
 
Children should come to school in their uniform as normal, bringing their clothes for 
the run with them in a bag. Please note that children will get covered in paint. Whilst 
it should wash out, it is essential that the clothes and shoes that they wear are ones 
that can get dirty. Children will be given their glasses and t-shirts in school 
Wednesday morning. If you travel home by car, it may be worth bringing a bag, or 
similar, for children to sit on so that the powder does not transfer onto car seats. 
 
Timings 
 
The event will start at 2:45pm, with the gates opening at 2:30pm for any adults 
participating in the event. We will match up children to their participating adult, before 
the event starts so that families can run together.  
 
Collection 
 
All children taking part in the event are to be collected from the field – they will not be 
allowed to re-enter the school. If your child is taking part, but you are unable to 
watch, please collect them from the school field at 3:10pm. Any children not taking 
part are to be collected as usual, from the playground at 3:20pm. 
 
Thank you for your support with this event – we can’t wait to get colourful! 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Miss Evans 


